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Dear Families  
 

Half Term Fun 
 

Please see below information about a drawing project students can join in during half term and can 
enter the competition. Students are also invited to send their drawings in a bottle to us at 
homelearning@stmartins.academy​ and we will showcase these when we return after the break.  
 

Best wishes 
 

Mrs Stanislaus 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Visit the​ bottle moments website ​and you will be able to read about the project and the 
endorsements from Ben Sheppard, Good Morning Britain host, and Jodie Kidd, Model and TV 
Personality. The website will have lots of examples, ​bottle templates​ and information about the 
competition which is open for the under 5s all the way to 16 years. The whole family can join in this 
fun activity. I look forward to seeing your dreams in a bottle, please send them to us too! 

 

 
 
 

    Another half term activity:  Visit the ​Tate Exhibition - Black Identities and Art  

 
 

https://www.bottlemoments.com/
https://www.bottlemoments.com/templates
https://www.tate.org.uk/art/black-identities-and-art

